
BURES JOINT CEMETERY AUTHORITY
Mrs Jenny Wright
Cemetery Clerk
38 The Paddocks
Bures CO8 5DF
Tel: 01787 227750
Email: buresparishcouncils@gmail.com  

VISITORS ARE WELCOME INTO THIS CEMETERY

BUT DO SO AT THEIR OWN RISK

Please note all walls, trees, memorials, benches and paths are 

periodically monitored for any risks to the public.

Some boundaries are open and visitors are encouraged to keep to the walkways.

The Cemetery Authority cannot give a ‘no risk to person’ assurance.
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